	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	District I Agricultural Education Field Advisor - Aaron Leary

	SUMMARY OF October, 2006 ACTIVITIES 

	

	I. On Site Technical Assistance  --  12 Schools  4 Principals  3 Superintendents  3 Guidance

	

	Alwood                            Cambridge                       Eureka - P/G                 Freeport - P          

Illinois Central College    Jo Daviess AVC - S         Metamora                      Orion   

Roanoke-Benson            Stockton – S/P/G             Williamsfield - S            Yorkwood - P

	

	II. On Site Technical Assistance -- Ag. Literacy Coordinator -- 1

	

	Knox County

	

	III. Workshops/In-Services/Presentations Conducted -- 4

	

	· Beginning FFA Advisor Workshop Presentation – Signature Inn – Springfield, IL

· Stockton School District Board Meeting Ag Start-Up Presentation – Stockton, IL

· National Convention Bus Trip Presentation – Illinois/Indiana

· National Agriscience Fair Judge – Indianapolis, IN  

	

	IV. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended -- 8

	

	· Professional Development Committee Conference Call – Little York, IL
· Stockton Agriculture Advisory Committee Meeting – Stockton, IL

· mAGic Kit Conference Call – Joy, IL

· Freeport High School Ag Start-Up Meeting – Freeport, IL

· FCAE Staff ISTA Conference Call – Joy, IL

· NASAE Annual Meeting – Indianapolis, IN

· National FFA Convention – Indianapolis, IN

· mAGic Kit Meeting – Springfield, IL

	

	V.  Other Activities -- 

	

	· Other various Office Duties

· Completed state monthly reports

· Developed and posted List-serve emails
· Returned emails, phone calls and other office correspondence

· Prepared for National Convention Bus Trip presentations
· Continuous work on Machines mAGic Kit
· Prepared for Stockton & Freeport Agriculture Program Start-Up meetings

· Prepared for ISTA Conference Workshops

· Prepared for Beginning FFA Advisors Workshop Presentation

	

	VI.  Miles Traveled  -- 2925

	

	VII. Comments/Observations --

	

	The NASAE Annual Meeting and National FFA Convention where both very exciting to attend. The bus trip proved to be a very worthwhile and rewarding experience for all of those who attended. The Ag Program start-up meetings have been an exhausting but hopefully rewarding experience as well. Completing On-Site Assistance was rewarding as always. 


